NEWSLETTER

INFORMATION & NEWS FROM ASHRAE
OTTAWA VALLEY CHAPTER

MAY, 1974

MAY MEETING

Place: Cathay House
Date: May 21, 1974
Time: Social 5.30 - Dinner 7.00

Topic:  Past Presidents” Night
and Election

Past Presidents’ Night has been held for
many years in our Chapter, but this year
we plan to have, what we hope will be a
more meaningful night for our Past
Presidents and the membership at large.
indications are that we will have all of
our Past Presidents with us and we have
confirmation that the following cut-of-
town PP’s will be here for sure: Bunny .
Stotesbury, Paul Fortier, lan Paterson,
George McRae.

The compiete list of our Presidents from -
1952 follows.

Come out and join us all for a %i)om o e
H

evening.

OTTAWA CONSTRUCTION ASSOCIATION BLDG.
P.O. Box 3123 Station “/C’”* Ottawa, Ontario K1Y 4J4

ASHRAE
OTTAWA VALLEY CHAPTER

Past Presidents

1952-53 Bunny Stotesbury
1953-54 George Ostiguy

1954-65 Bill Robinson

1955-56 Ed Schoenherr

1966-57 Don Banton

1957-58 Charlie Watson

1958-59 Jake Klassen

1959-60 Art Hargreaves (deceased)
1960-61 Noe! Kirby

1961-62 Paul Fortier

1962-63 ~John Partington
1963—2% * lan Paterson
Don McKeen

196
5-66 Gord Goodkey

1966 67 Al Oakes
1967-68 John Kennedy
1968-69 George McRae
1269-70 George Carscallen
1970-71 Dave Minshall
1971-72 Peter MacGowan
1972-73 Harry Atkinson

MONTREAL CHAPTER LACHUTE GOLF TOURNAMENT

“Lachute’ is scheduled this year for June 18, 1974. Tickets must be pre-purchased this year, prior to
May 31. We have a supply of registration forms and these will be available from C. Hobbs at the

meeting.



PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

May 21, 1974 will be our {ast regular meeting for the 1973/74 season. A new
executive will be elected to plan and carry out next year’s activities, and they will
be meeting regularly through the summer months to ensure that the following year’s
program will be a success.

| think we can all look back on this year’s activities with a feeling of satisfaction. -
Our meeting programs were particularly successful with a large increase in member and
guest attendance. Our chapter and society membership increased over ten percent.
Our chapter hosted a very successful Region 1l conference. These achlevements are a
result of the unselfish and able endeavours of the executive, the committee chairmen,
the committee members and the interest and participation of all chapter members.

My year as President has been particularly enjoyable. The chapter members
elected a strong Board of Governors who in turn selected very capable and hard working
committee chairmen. This made it possible for me to sit back and enjoy the results
of their work. My public thanks to them all.

In addition to our elections and chapter officer reports, we are honoring our

chapter’s past presidents at our May meeting. This should be an exceptionally interest-
ing and fun night and | hope all members will make a special effort to attend.

Lorne Wilson,





